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His Worship Mayor Yu and Prince George City Councilors:
My name is Anne Rushton, | am a resident of the Millar Addition neighborhood.

Over the past few years, this neighborhood has had a surge in property crime, polluted and toxic air
quality in the proximity of Moccasin Flats due to hazardous burning in the encampment, continuous
weekly fires in the encampment that are not being controlled, violent crimes and illegal activity in the
encampment, human excrement and used syringes not being properly disposed but deposited on the
grounds of our neighborhood, etc.

It is obvious Moccasin Flats encampment is a health and safety concern for residents and businesses in
the outlying area, including the residents living within the encampment.

As a longtime resident of Prince George, | am no longer willing to accept or to encounter these harmful
acts which continue to affect the daily lives of the residents who live in the Millar Addition and the
encampment. It is now time for you, Mayor Yu and Councilors, to act for change and be the voice for the
residents of Prince George.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Rushton





